Good Afternoon,
This is a message from Loch Lomond School. Today is Friday, February 23, 2024. 
This voicemail will be a mini newsletter since we have lots going on.
Home and School
The Home and School have used the funds raised at dances, Bingo and movie Nights and the Java Moose fund raisers to construct an outdoor lending library for the community. They have also cost shared the benches for our outdoor classroom, donated SWAG for our ROAR assemblies, and purchased clipboards for outdoor learning. Stephanie Pollock Black is furthermore donating a beautiful Buddy Bench to the school which will installed in the spring. Thank you!
Hot Lunch notices were sent to people who ordered last month via the Home and School’s new system. A reminder to everyone else – you can order until Feb 28 at hotlunches.net. Directions are attached.
Reminder the Java Moose Fund raiser is due soon. The documents that came home are also attached. There are prizes for top sellers and that all of the money raised goes to purchasing items and helping with events for the students.
News on Administration Fall 2024
Mrs. Crilley has accepted another position in the district this coming fall. Loch Lomond School will however continue it’s PBIS journey and all the wonderful things the staff have created over the last few years (since covid). The position will be posted soon and we will give you updates as we know more. 
From Mrs Crilley – I thank you for all your support over the last three years. I will continue to pour my heart into Loch Lomond even after August 2024 (committing to mentor anyone who takes on the role – if they want it). Loch Lomond is a wonderful community and it is an honour to be entrusted with your children.
Winter Carnival
Monday Feb 26		Jersey Day
Tuesday Feb 27		Crazy Hair / Hat Day
Wednesday Feb 28		Pink Shirt and Pancake Day
Thursday, Feb 29		Maple Syrup Madness (Taste testing fun)
Friday, March 1		Show your LION’s pride (by wearing green and gold)
ROAR Assembly at 9:30 am
